
From: Younghein, Meredith L.
Sent: 7/1/2014 1:04:21 PM
To: Younghein, Meredith L. (Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Gamson, David M. (david.gamson@cpuc.ca.gov); Kersten, Colette

(colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: R. 14-02-001: Notice of JRP Track One Staff Report Delay

To All Parties in R. 14-02-001 (The Joint Reliability Plan):

The Joint Reliability Plan Scoping Memo included an expected release date of July 1st for the 
Track One Staff Report & Proposal.

Given unexpected staffing changes in the Energy Division, the release of the report will be 
delayed until a date in the near future. I will be out of the office until July 16th and will send 
another update on the expected timing of the report’s release upon my return.

Thank you,

Meredith Leigh Younghein

Senior Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5953

mly@epuc.ca.gov
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